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 Impact: Fire Marshal: increased workload, possible 1 

FTE ~$175,000 for salary and benefits for an 

architect/professional engineer  
 

Research Analysis 

 

SB 751 requires the State Fire Marshal to complete the plan review and permit process for a 

proposed construction within 45 days. 

 

Prepared By: Sean Webster 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

Upon review by the OK State Fire Marshal, SB 751 will increase the workload of the agency and 

according to the Marshal, will require an additional hire of an architect or professional engineer 

(1 FTE) and they estimate the cost to the agency would be $175,000 for salary and benefits.  

 

Prepared By: Kristina King 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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